
 
From: Leila Jade Levi [mailto:leilajadelevi@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 3:50 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: NSF regulations 
 
I think there are better regulations than a focus on fees for overdraft fees. Overdrafts fees are a fair 
way for banks to make money. People should know enough not to overdraft their accounts. This is not 
hard. It's silly for the goverment to excuse this behavior.  
 
--  
----------------------------- 
Leila Jade Levi 
email: leilajadelevi@gmail.com 
phone: + 1 (305) 793 - 0320 

mailto:leilajadelevi@gmail.com



